
LIVE STREAM NOTICE:  

Zoom and Live Stream- Capable 

 

In accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order 2020-07 Kane County Board 

Chairman Chris Lauzen is encouraging social distancing by allowing remote attendance 

to meetings scheduled. Instructions for participants viewing the Live Stream are on the 

County webpage. The Zoom meeting will be made available for staff, elected officials 

and department heads only. Chairman Lauzen is requesting that only staff and elected 

officials vital to the operation of the meeting be present in person. For your safety and 

others, please decide whether you wish to attend the meeting by phone. Business that 

can be postponed until a later date will be postponed, whenever possible. If anyone 

from the public would like to offer a comment to be considered at the Public Comment 

portion of the meeting, there will be an allotted time on the agenda for public 

comment; County Board rules of order will still apply; and written or emailed comments 

received by 4:00 p.m. the day prior will be made part of the record. We will make an 

appropriate effort to acknowledge public input within our normal limitations and add 

them to the record.  

 


